
Project Overview
As part of our ongoing commitment to 

delivering safe and reliable electric service, 

Central Maine Power (CMP) will be replacing 

two transmission structures within the Portland 

Pipeline Corporation tank farm, located at 30 

Hill Street in South Portland. These structures

no longer meet CMP standards and must be 

replaced to ensure continued system reliability.

CMP is working to ensure that all improvements 

are performed safely and with minimal 

disruptions to the community and the 

environment. 

Project Need
The structures have been inspected and 

identified as aging and in poor condition. 

Replacing them is necessary to strengthen the 

resilience of our electric system and maintain 

dependable service for our customers.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Project Information Line: 1.888.267.0831

Email: outreach@cmpco.com

Please refer to Transmission Structure 

Replacement in your message.

Transmission Structure Replacement

South Portland, ME

July 2025

Project Scope
• Replacement of two transmission riser 

structures adjacent to Nutter Road.
• Existing wooden poles will be removed.
• New stronger, more resilient steel poles will 

be installed.

Work Hours and Impacts
Work activity periods will comply with town 

ordinances. Work will be conducted during 

daylight hours, utilizing existing access 

points, and will entail the use of heavy 

machinery. As a result, nearby property 

owners may experience:

• Increased traffic in and out of the tank 
farm.

• Typical construction noise, including 
backup beeping, should be expected.

Benefits to Customers
• Improved system reliability and resiliency.

Project Facts
• Municipalities: South Portland

• County: Cumberland

• Permitting Required: Permits not required

Estimated Timetable
• Construction: July 21-25, 2025
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